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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

Why isn't the feed in rate the same as what retailers pay the wholesalers? Again you are putting 

money into the pockets of the retailers at the consumers expense. Fairest system should be no 

payment for feed in but, 1Kw in = 1Kw off bill 
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